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Mr. Alan Houston 

200 Beall, #129 

Nacogdoches, Texas 75961 

Dear Mr. Houston: 

I have no doubt that you really believe what you are s
aying, but I must 

tell you that your letter is one of the best indicatio
ns I've seen yet 

as to why the American public has been misled by ridic
ulous conspiracy 

theories. 

You have proved nothing insofar as I can see, except f
or the fact that 

you simply can't see the truth of the situation. My f
eeling is that it 

is you and others like you who have perverted the hist
orical record and, 

in an inexcusable way, pardoned the murderer. 

o n  
Yours, 

rdl/bh 	
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